
 
 
 

Mr Dave Walker 
General Manager 
The Hills Shire Council  
PO Box 7064 
BAULKHAM HILLS BC NSW 2153  
 
 
Dear Mr Walker, 

   
Your Ref: 8/2012/PLP 
Our Ref: 13/03292 

  

Planning Proposal – Gateway Determination extension  

I refer to Council’s letter of 19 February 2014 requesting an extension of time for the 
planning proposal for 51 Old Castle Hill Rd, Castle Hill, and to Council’s letter of 
24 March 2014 requesting an extension of time for the planning proposal for 
488-494 Old Northern Rd, Dural. 

As delegate of the Minister for Planning, I have, under section 56(7) of the 
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, altered the Gateway Determination 
by extending the timeframe under section 56(2)(f) of the Act for completion of the 
planning proposals listed below. 
 
Planning Proposal  Extension  New due date  
PP_2012_THILL_001_00 6 months 28 August 2014 
PP_2013_THILL_003_00 3 months 27 June 2014 

 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Mr Chris Browne, of 
the Department of Planning and Environment’s Parramatta office on (02) 9860 1108. 

Yours sincerely 

13/5/14 
 
Rachel Cumming  
Director, Metropolitan Delivery (Parramatta)  
Growth Planning and Delivery 
 
As delegate of the Minister for Planning 
 

  

  
 
 

  

 


